NOTE AB—new CEO and President appointed

Kaj Samlin, M.Sc., 57, was appointed NOTE AB's Chief Executive Officer and President at yesterday's Board meeting of NOTE AB. Mr. Samlin takes up his position on 15 February 2007.

Mr. Samlin has been active in the industry for his entire working life, with the Electrolux group for the first 12 years, and as CEO of international specialist cable producer Habia Cable AB in 1986-2004. In recent years, he has built a Swedish-Chinese company active in the international shop fitting market.

The Board of Directors, NOTE AB Danderyd, Sweden, 13 February 2007

For more information please contact: Sten Dybeck, NOTE's Chairman, tel. +46 (0)70 855 1800 Annelie Wirdefeldt, Director of IR & Information Strategy NOTE AB, tel. +46 (0)8 568 99001, +46 (0)76 815 9999

About NOTE

"Our business concept is to produce electronics from design to after-sales, close to our customers." NOTE is one of the leading electronics contract manufacturers in the Nordic region, and has a presence in Sweden, Norway, Finland, Estonia, Lithuania and Poland. In 2006, net sales were SEK 1, 742 m; the group has approximately 1,100 employees. For more information, please visit www.note.se.



NOTE's main shareholder and Chairman Sten Dybeck commented:

"The Board is very satisfied at being able to tie in an internationally experienced businessman to NOTE. Kaj Samlin has solid experience of building a production business and is very accustomed to international business development. This is closely consistent with our plans for the NOTE group. As is clear from today's Year-end Report, after a challenging year in 2005, NOTE has returned to normal profitability and growth, and as a result, we view our future business opportunities with confidence."

NOTE's departing CEO Arne Forslund commented:

"This has been a very exciting and intensive phase at NOTE, with major change in a short period. The first phase of our restructuring and focusing business has now been launched, and NOTE has become an expansive, profitable corporation. NOTE's outlook is bright. Because the Board and I have differing views of the rate of change and future focus, we've agreed to go our separate ways. This has been a stimulating phase, and I'd like to thank all NOTE employees, who have been a source of great happiness in my time at NOTE."